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Comments: I am writing in support of the Gallatin Forest Partnership.  I believe it is important for us to find some

common ground when it comes to public lands. 

 

I strongly believe that continued access of the Lionhead for mountain bikers should not change. Removing

access after years of indecision is not the right thing to do. The cycling community has and continues to plan on

using and maintaining these trails.  If mountain bikes are restricted from using these trail no other user group has

shown an interest in clearing the trails.

 

Changing the management of RWAs to restrict user groups who are currently allowed on these public lands

would be a bad decision. Keeping access for many types of users groups is how our forests should be managed.


